
 

Financial Peace University hosted by Southport United Methodist Church 
1947 E. Southport Road, Indianapolis IN 46227 

Every Monday from September 8th to November 3rd (9 weeks) 
6:30pm to 8:30pm 

 

• Click on the Give Now button at the website - sumc.org 
• Giving Details (all fields required) 

o Give: $72.00 (Married or Engaged couples share one membership) 
o To: Pastors Benevolent 
o Required Optional Memo field:  FPU – (list class members names here) 
o E-mail address: required to send the payment confirmation email 
o Click Continue 

• Click on the Continue as Guest button 
• Fill out Payment Details and click the Give button (this is a secure site) 
• Look for payment confirmation email and forward that email to Barb Dobbs at bjdobbs1609@att.net 
• Barb will add the class member(s) to the roster.  Watch for emails confirming the class registration. 
• Questions:  contact the church oYice at oYice@sumc.org or (317) 784-9508 
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